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Report on the Parents Teachers’ Meeting 
 

A Parent Teachers’ meeting was held on 20th March 2023 at 12 pm at 

GCBM Commerce Laboratory, Gargaon College. Dr. Mintu Gogoi, 

Assistant Professor, department of Commerce, extended a warm 

welcome to all the parents and faculty members of the department. 

Dr. Meghali Bora, HOD, Department of Commerce and chairperson 

of the meeting in her lecture spoke about the need to organise the 

Parent Teachers’ Meetings and expressed hope that such meetings 

will pave the way for taking care of the students’ academic and co- 

curricular performance and overall well-being. 

 
Thereafter, the parents present at the  meet  introduced  themselves. 

Mr. Anil Tanti, Assistant Professor, Department of Commerce, in his 

speech highlighted the importance of organizing such meetings for 

building strong parent-teacher communication network. Several 

parents gave their views on various issues such as ways to strengthen 

the bond of teacher, student and parents, the problems faced by their 

wards, the expectations from the curriculum etc.  The  faculty 

members during their interaction with the parents pointed out  the 

ways to improve the academic performance of several slow learners. 

They also offered suggestions to the parents to orient the advance 

learners towards different activities which would further their existing 

talents. 

 
The vote of thanks was extended by Mrs. Nomami Dutta, Assistant 

Professor, Department of Commerce. She extended  the  vote  of 

thanks to the parent representatives, faculty members and students of 

the department for their valuable time, active participation, and 

suggestions. 
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Notice of the Meeting 
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Attendance of the Meeting 
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Photographs of the Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


